
June 13, 2004 

Edna Saffy 
4273 Point La Vista Rd S 
Jacksonville, FL 32207-6243 

Dear Edna, 

Thank you so much for your important and generous contribution. 

I am deeply grateful to have you join me in my campaign to offer all Americans better 
choices. These choices will enrich our lives, keep faith with our values, restore 
confidence in our economy, our institutions, and our place in the world. You are helping 
me provide the leadership that will bring back a sense of optimism and faith in our 
Nation. 

The Democratic nomination is now effectively settled. I will continue to work hard every 
day to share with Americans my vision of a strong, concerned, caring, and globally aware 
America. I welcome and appreciate your friendship, support, thoughts and wisdom, in 
the months ahead. Please visit our website at www.johnkerry.com for more information 
about our campaign. 

Thank you for your confidence in me and for joining in my promise to renew America. 

Sincerely, 

John Kerry 
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